
June 28th-July 6th 2025

Help Track Aquatic Invasive Species in Our Community -
Just Snap Photos! 

MiCorps AIS Detection Blitz

Your Observations Make a Difference!

From June 28–July 6, 2025, we are
partnering with the Michigan

Clean Water Corps (MiCorps) to
help map aquatic invasive species
(AIS) right here in our local waters.

Using the free iNaturalist app,
anyone enjoying nearby lakes,

streams, and wetlands can easily
help track and map invasive

species across MI.

To join the project, scan the
QR code or search “MiCorps”

in the iNaturalist app!

Why Participate? It’s easy and fun - simply snap photos while
you’re on the water during the project timeline, no experience
needed. Each observation you share has a statewide impact,

helping pinpoint where invasive species may be found. Best of all,
you’ll learn as you go -  experts and fellow iNaturalist users pitch

in to identify your finds in real time!

This fun, easy project helps map aquatic invasives 
across Michigan. Every observation counts. Learn more at

MiCorps.net!

LOGO HERE


